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Travel florida keys covid

Located closer to Cuba than Miami, Key West, Florida, it offers a small slice of island life within the continental United States. Along with gorgeous palm tree and studded streets, century-old mansions, and a rum enough to fill many large ships, this laid-back city is home to many cultural activities,
cooking, and adventure for all kinds of travelers to enjoy. Passengers can travel directly to Key West Internationalfrom several major U.S. cities. However, many visitors choose to fly to mainland South Florida and drive the famous Florida Keys Highway abroad to enjoy its stunning ocean views. However
you can get a Key West, and these are the activities that should be on your itinerary. 01 of 15 Birute/Getty Images This small island is said to have inspired more book per capita than any other city in the country, and the most famous among them is undoubtedly Ernest Hemingway, whose former home is
a must-visit for any fan of the author. Hemingway's bright yellow Spanish colonial villa was hemingway's residence in the 1930s, where he wrote some of his most famous works. If you are allergic to cats, beware: the land is home to more than 50 fauna, all of which are descendants of a cat owned by
Hemingway. 02 of 15 brians101 / Getty Images If you're a coffee snob looking for a shake, a trip to Key West won't be complete without a trip to the Cuban coffee queen. Home to a large Cuban population, South Florida extends a bold, dark, toasted blend of fermented espresso with ample sugar that will
get your heart pumped faster in seconds. Head to Cuba Coffee Queen in the center of the city Cottage Street and order café con leche - it's the best version that you can find outside Havana. 03 of 15 ©fitopardo.com/Getty Images Key West culinary effects and diverse performances, but the crown jewel of



this city's food scene is seafood. Local favorites include shrimp, Florida spiny crabs, fish, and stone crab claws, a renewable resource because of the ability of crabs to replant harvested claws. Some species, such as stone crab claws and lobsters, are subject to seasonal harvestrestrictions. A slice of lime
pie main, the special dessert for the keys, is the perfect end to a meal. 04 of 15 anouchka/Getty Images Key West may be known for its literary connections, but it is illustrated by the flourishing visual arts community many exhibitions that showcase works of art in different styles and means. Make an
afternoon by looking at the local favourite gallery on The Green, Gingerbread Square Gallery, Franibani Gallery, Art@830. Continue to 5 out of 15 below. 05 of the 15 title 513 Truman Ave, Key West, FL 33040-3140, U.S. Phone +1 305-842-1666 known as one of the greatest playwrights of the 20th
century, Tennessee Williams also called Key West his home for many years. In fact, he is said to have written the final draft of his cat masterpiece on the hot tin roof during his stay. A museum dedicated to his time is located in the Keys in the House of Duncan Street which Williams In 1950 features rare
memorabilia from his professional decks. 06 of 15 FrozenShutter/Getty Images Title Whitehead St&amp;amp; South St,Key West, FL 33040, USA Phone +1 305-809-3700 is one of the most recognizable images of keys, yellow and black, red-shaped blackjack structure standing at the corner of South and
Whitehead Street is an opp image that should not be missed. The sign indicates a 90-mile distance between Key West and the next city, Havana, Cuba. 07 of 15 ideeone/Getty Images first opened in 1848 with a woman guard, this lighthouse guided sailors through the treacherous waters of the area until
it was decommissioned in 1969. The only lighthouse in the United States within the city limits, stands next to the Keepers' Premises building. Visitors to her museum can tell the stories of men and women whose job it was to keep her light on fire. 08 of 15 Averette / CC BY-SA 3.0 / Creative Commons Mel
Fisher, a longtime resident who died in 1998, led efforts to recover nearly $450 million in gold and silver from Nuestra Señora de Atocha, a Spanish 17th-century Gallion that sank 35 miles southwest of Key West. Fisher, who spent 16 years searching for the shipwreck, created the Mel Fisher Maritime
Museum, where visitors can see and learn the riches of Atocha and other shipwrecks in the area, including the Gallon Santa Margarita. Continue to 9 out of 15 below. 09 of 15 one of the most gay, bisexual and transgender cities in the United States, Key West is home to many excellent gay bars and gay
entertainment separately. Head to the Pink Triangle on Duval Street to find regularly scheduled raffle shows at Aqua, La Tda, and Bourbon Bar 801, which hosts a nationwide televised New Year's Eve shoe drop from the local celebrity drag queen named Sushi. 10 of 15 Wilsilver77/Getty Images Florida's
only Presidential Museum, the Truman White House, first served as the winter residence of President Harry Truman in 1946 and was the headquarters of the U.S. Naval Station during the Spanish-American War, World War I and World War II. The House of Representatives was hosted by former
Presidents Dwight Eisenhower, John F. Kennedy, Jimmy Carter and Bill Clinton. 11 of 15 TriggerPhoto/Getty Images Home Lime Pie is the main ingredient in the keys, and having a slice (or five) during your visit is essential. Start at Blue Heaven, also home to Ernest Hemingway's former boxing ring, for
the famous High Sky Slide, then continue at Kermit, the Old Town Bakery and La Gregoire. Be prepared to choose the ultimate side of key west discussion: whipped cream vs. meringue topping. 12 of 15 no_limit_pictures/Getty Images While the origins of Joe's dirty sandwich still reach the debate, many
foodies confirm that she was born in Havana, Cuba – served with Roba Vieja in an institution frequented by sailors that had a dirty and fine reputation in a dirty atmosphere in Key West, a pub once owned by Ernest Hemingway. Order a rum cocktail and dig into this. A meaty treatment. Continue to 13 of
the 15 below. 13 of 15 MikeCherim/Getty Images Title Duval St., Key West, FL 33040, USA Nightlife in Key West is always lively and exciting. Duval Crawl is a popular phrase used to describe the adventures of the evening for pleasure seekers up and down the island's main street to sample many bars
and entertainment shows, including live music and drag shows. Some of the classic pubs to hit are The Green Parrot Bar, Smekhan Tuna Salon, Eden Park, Little Jazz Club Room, and Rum Bar. If you're looking to quench your thirst, Key West First Legal Rum Distillery offers a variety of aged flavored
rum in a salt healing barrel. Nearby, Hemingway Rum Distillery, an 8,200-square-foot brick distillery, attractive with a mock tribute to Ernest Hemingway, produces up to 80 gallons of rum per day from molasses, yeast and water. 15 of 15 iShootPhotosLLC/Getty Images at the end of each day, crowds
gather at Mallory Central Square key west to take in a nightly sunset celebration, a tradition that both locals and visitors look forward to daily. While musicians, acrobats and other performers provide entertainment on the promenade, the sun is slowly sinking beneath the horizon and sunset cruise boats
sail in Key West Harbor. One of the perks of living in Miami are the sun, sand, and surfing. But where do you go to get away from everything when you live in a palm tree lined paradise like Miami? Just an hour's drive south you'll find the keys to florida's gorgeous, world-based apart from the pace of Miami
life. Its beaches, diving, and fishing are among the best in the world. But there's more! Here we have a list of the top 15 things you can do in this perfect slide of Florida. 01 of 15 Heath Patterson/Photographer's Choice/Getty Images as the country's first underwater park, John Pennekamp State Park
allows visitors to experience Jack Cousteau like the world a short drive from downtown Miami. The park is mostly underwater and is located within the boundaries of the Florida Keys National Marine Reserve. 02 of 15 Peter Unger/Getty Images Don't visit the entire Florida Keys non-stop at the infamous
Duval Key West Street. This hot spot of parties provides access to popular drinking establishments such as Sloppy Joe in The Corner of Greene and Duval. Be careful: it becomes very noisy at night! 03 of 15 msscacti/Flickr/CC BY 2.0 located at the 84.5 mile mark, The Sea Theatre offers a marine
mammal adventure where you can swim with dolphins, sea lions, and stinging rays. It also offers sea offers, glass-bottomed boat trips and a beach. 04 of 15 Roberto A Sanchez/Getty Images with 1.5 million acres of marshes, marjoram, subtropical forests, everglades national park is one of the most
exotic parks in the United States. Located on the southern tip of Florida, the park is home to 14 rare people Endangered species, including The American Crocodile, Florida Tiger, and West Indian Manati. A large part of the park is rudimentary, explored only by adventurers and researchers but visitors
have ample opportunity to walk, camp, and canoe. Continue to 5 out of 15 below. 05 of 15 Timothy O'Keefe/Getty Images Travel to the Keys, you'll leave Homestead and Florida City down 18 miles from the United States 1 through the Everglades, known to locals as simply an extension. In most places,
it's just a two-lane highway, which means you may stumble behind a slow-moving boat trailer at times. Be patient, as there are passing areas that can accommodate up to four lanes every two miles. Ride quiet and quiet, which puts you in a state of holiday mind! Continue your journey to Largo Key,
Islamorada, on a seven-mile bridge, and through the tropical paradise to Key West! 06 of 15 Michael Ronkel/Getty Images Located 70 miles west of the tropical paradise of Key West, the Dry Tortuga National Park consists of a collection of small islands and coral reefs, and one impressive castle. While it
is certainly not recommended for a reckless trip to Dry Tortugas, with little planning you and your family can take a trip to one of america's most unique and legendary national parks. 07 of 15 If you want to check out the most remote state park in the Keys, visit Bahia Honda State Park. This secluded
island is part of the Lower Florida Keys, not far from the Seven Mile Bridge. Here you will find calm beaches and clear warm waters, as well as plenty of opportunities for snorkeling, hiking, and camp. 08 of 15 must-see for any bookworm, Ernest Hemingway's house is located in Key West and is incredibly
well maintained. The Spanish colonial house was originally built in 1851. Hemingway and his wife bought it decades later, restored it, and even added a swimming pool. Visitors can take a guided tour and visit the beloved Hemingway Colony of Six-Made Cats. Continue to 9 out of 15 below. 09 of 15 This
waterfront fort was part of active service until 1947 and still contains the largest American collection of seaside cannons. Located near the southern tip of Key West, Fort Taylor is also home to the beach, which is popular with locals for picnics and swimming. A guided tour of the castle is offered at 11 .m
every day. 10 out of 15. Well, not quite, but it is home to a magnificent building that served as the naval headquarters of the Spanish-American War, and later served in the Winter White House of President Harry S. Truman when he visited military and political figures. Now, the house is a museum that
contains cold war relics and more. 11 out of 15 If you want to stay in a truly unique hotel during the period you are in the Keys, visit the Jules Undersea Inn. This modest Key Largo hotel is the only underwater hotel in the United States, featuring accommodation located 30 feet underwater. You have to
dive diving to get to your room, which strange retrospective submarine. 12 out of 15 If you visit John Pinkkamp State Park, you should also stop at the Laura Quinn Wildbird Reserve, just a few minutes away. There is no acceptance (although donations are gladly accepted) to this stunning sanctuary,
which is the highest home to previously infected birds that are no longer able to survive in the wild. On any visit, you'll see owls, swans, falcons, and more. Continue to 13 of the 15 below. 13 out of 15 you'll find wines from the Florida Keys brewing company in bars and restaurants around the islands, but
why not visit them at the source? The Islamophobia tasting room usually has a variety of 20 or more beers on tap in no time. Try Iguana House, a coleslaw-style light beer made from local hibiscus honey. 14 of the 15 located in Grassley Key, dolphin research center is one of the most unique attractions
you can visit in the Keys, if not the entire state. The facility consists of 90,000 square feet of saltwater lakes that include dolphins and sea lions that were raised in captivity or rehabilitated. Admission includes meeting dolphins as well as ongoing offers and sessions to learn more about the facility and its
mission. 15 of the 15 finally, visit where it all starts! Key West is home to Mile Marker Zero, where the 2,369-mile Highway 1 begins. This road connects most major cities along the East Coast of the United States. Coast.
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